## Heart to Heart NEWSLETTER













Thank you to all that came and celebrated Mother's Day with us. The banana splits were delicious. We enjoyed visiting with all of you!

The month of May was another busy one. We enjoyed bowling, baking, gardening

























## More Gardening and flower planting!













"You can take the man off the farm, but you can't take the farm out of the man"



Smiles and memories were shared as we watched field work right out the window.



We celebrated Barb and Allen's Birthdays in May





Tie blankets were made on Wednesday afternoons as part of the RHS Civic project. Thank you to Mrs. Shannon Miller and her group of students that donated them to HAMC.

Students that made the blankets were:

Caylee Bogar, Opal Hackel, Sierra Heilman, Madeline Hurly, Ava Jacobson, Livy Johnson, Royanne Livedalen, Trinity Schultz, Sabrina Shepard, Brekkyn Thompson, Ella Walker